
  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy this week, we have been organising information using subheadings. 
Next week, we will be using our headings to research information for our biographies. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Maths 
In Maths, we have come to the end 
of our work on fractions. Everyone 
did really well in the end of unit quiz 
and applied what they had learnt 
about fractions to a rather ‘fishyÕ 
investigation. 

 

 
Also this week, we had a great morning working with children in the Key Stage 
one hub using our Maths skills to buy seeds from our shop. 
 

       
 

Once had paid for our seeds, we planted them in the garden. 
   

 

          
 

 

News from the Hollinswood Hub: 16th May 2025   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Hello and welcome to more news from the hub. 
What a fantastic week it has been! 
This week, we have been trying to get outside and enjoy the sunshine as 
much as we can-in between lots of hard work of course! 



  

 

 

 

 

PE 
We had a great PE lesson this week! As it was nice and sunny, we all 
went outside to practise our running, jumping and throwing skills ready 
for Sports Day. The key stage one children joined in too. 
 

 
           



  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Music 
As the weather has been so lovely this week, we decided to have our Music 
lesson outside too. Emily brought lots of percussion instruments for us to play a 
Sunshine Samba tune. It was great fun! 
 

 
 



  

On Wednesday, Ryleigh, Alexia-Rae and Miss Bueno set off for their residential 
trip to the Pioneer Centre. We hope they are having a fantastic time and we are 
looking forward to hearing all about their exciting adventures.  

 
 

Finally, we couldnÕt possibly end this week without a special mention of these 
two absolute super stars! George and Jake have been working so hard to 

complete their year 6 SAT tests this week and we are incredibly proud of them 
both. Well done, boys- enjoy a well-earned rest this weekend. 

 


